
Students will begin Week 10 of remote learning on Tuesday, May 26th.  Students
are expected to complete the assigned work as part of the 4th marking period. 

 We will continue with remote learning throughout the remainder of the     
 2019-2020 school year.   

 

4th Marking Period Progress Reports 
Progress reports were mailed home on Monday, May 18th.  They will also be

available to view online by logging into Parent Portal.  Please continue to
monitor your child's progress during this time of remote learning.

 

W I N S L O W  T O W N S H I P  M I D D L E  S C H O O L

Update:

Week of May 26-29, 2020 

Week #10

Week #10

Monday, May 25th is Memorial Day 
Take time to honor the brave men and women who served this country.  

We would like to thank all of them for their bravery and service.


